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YEAR IN REVIEW
2024-2025

April ‘24

• Filled 2 Licensure Board Seats

• Beth Griffith & Amanda Grosbeck

June ’24

• Collaboration Between SCAND & MUSC to Facilitate Change 
with BCBS Policy Makers

July ‘24

• Participated in a Joint Advocacy Day Focusing on MNT & DSMT

• Led to a Meeting with Senator Tim Scott’s Office

August ’24

• 2025 Policy Plan of Work Submitted



YEAR IN REVIEW
2024-2025

September 
‘24

• Policy Day Review & Watch Party

• Malnutrition Awareness Week Proclamation

• Developed & Distributed Materials on Being a Public Policy Partner

October ‘24

• Finalizing the Dietetic Educator Licensure Board Seat

• Deborah Hutcheon

January ‘25

• Finalizing the Clinical Dietitian Seat on the Licensure Panel

• Heather Barraco

• Dietitian Licensure Compact Bill Introduced in the Senate

March ‘25

• Policy Day ‘25

• National Nutrition Month Proclamation



THANK YOU
Michael C. Williams, DBA, MBA, RD, CDN, FAND

Public Policy Coordinator
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